Texas Department of Criminal Justice

Brad Livingston
Executive Director

July 31, 2009

MIM
PO Box 40799
San Francisco, CA 94140

Dear ’

May this acknowledge receipt of your correspondence dated July 20, 2009 regarding my response to your
previous letter.

All correspondence and publications intended for offender receipt are subject to inspection. There is no
requirement that offenders be notified that their mail is being censored. Board Policy 03.91 does require
the offender and the sender be provided a written notice of the disapproval and a statement of the reason
when a publication or correspondence is denied. The offender and the sender are also notified of the
procedure for appeal.

Should you have additional questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact this office.
Sincerely, -
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Tammy Shelby

Program Specialist |
Mail System Coordinators Panel

P.0. Box 99
Huntsville, Texas 77342-0099
www.tdej state. tx.us



